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Detroit Water and Sewerage Department provides statement 
on Detroit Public Schools Community District decision to test 

its water and install hydration stations 
 

 
DETROIT – The following is a statement from Detroit Water and Sewerage Department Director 
Gary Brown regarding the Detroit Public Schools Community District (DPSCD) decision to test is 
water in all school facilities and as result approve the installation of hydration stations. 
 
“The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) applauds Superintendent Dr. Nikolai 
Vitti for being proactive and testing all of the water taps at all of the Detroit Public Schools 
Community District (DPSCD) school buildings. We couldn’t agree more that it is essential we 
protect the health of our most vulnerable resources – our children. The water delivered to the 
schools meets or exceeds state and federal water quality standards. DWSD and the Great Lakes 
Water Authority will continue to lend our expertise and provide any technical assistance.” 
  
About the Detroit Water and Sewerage Department 
The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) serves more than 230,000 residential, 
commercial and non-profit accounts that includes a residential population of 680,000. DWSD’s 
water network consists of more than 2,700 miles of water main and nearly 3,000 miles of sewer 
collection piping within the city of Detroit. To learn more about DWSD or to request water 
services, make payments, or report water problems, call DWSD at 313-267-8000 or visit us at 
detroitmi.gov/dwsd. 
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